
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Vicky Horsfield on playing her one hundredth Ladies 

1st XV game in the 22-15 win against Henley on 16th September. 

 

 

 

 

Vicky played her first game on the 11th September 

2011, away against Bath, but only played five games 

that season. She became a regular in the 12/13 season 

and has been a first choice prop ever since, only missing 

seven matches in six seasons. 

 

 

 

 

 


